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As an Oregonian, father of a 9- and 7-year-old and broker/manager of commercial 

real estate in the Greater Portland Area, I strongly support HB 3250. Oregon is a 

special place and the power of sports to bring people together, from across the globe 

to just around the block creates community, inclusion and provides opportunities for 

so many communities that want and need the right type of economic development. 

As a father of two young children who love sports, I see how it changes their lives by 

introducing them to new friends, experiences and many from diverse backgrounds 

and places. As someone who works to foster and create strong local communities 

through building, owning and operating commercial real estate I truly believe that this 

can and should create opportunities for our rural and urban areas to thrive as we 

rebuild or economy and our reputation as a region and State. I encourage you to 

support the bill and wholeheartedly believe that together we can imagine a new better 

Oregon. This is one small, but important step in that direction. 


